
Port Alexander ASC 
March 22, 2017 

Minutes 
Call to Order: Molly called the meeting to order at 3:34 pm. Present were, Molly 
Kimzey, Sarah Patrick, Jamie Cordova, Shanna Smith, Laura Anania and Pepper 
Pfiester. 
Treasurer Report: Shanna reported that there is $4636.06 in the ASC account. 
Lead Teacher Report: Laura reported that archery is over and they are awaiting 
scores from the state to see if students will be going to Nationals. There will be a 
Bingo/Bake Sale on Friday. Star will be gone with no one to replace her to cook 
meals, so bag lunches will be required until the end of March. Graduation will be 
May 20th, and June 1st is the last day of school. A school field trip may be happening 
April 18-30. Laura is checking into grants for some transportation money. Some 
students will be attending Phlight Club and their travel costs would be covered. 
Laura felt that there would be some food monies needed. Molly motioned to make 
up to $500 available from the ASC for food for the field trip, Shanna seconded, all in 
favor. 
Art Show: This usually occurs around Mother’s Day so it is possible the art show 
will be May 14th. Molly shared the idea of students creating street/locations signs 
for the community. Jamie would like to donate some red cedar boards for this 
project. 
Recycling: Molly will check with Sitka for dates they accept recycling. It would be 
nice to help George get the aluminum next to his house dealt with. This was a 
suggestion from community members for the students for service learning. 
Teacher/Student Count for next year: There has been no word from the district 
about a second teacher. Sarah shared that they would most likely not be here for 
school next year which puts our student count in an unstable position. 
Adjournment: Laura motioned to adjourn the meeting, Sarah seconded, all in favor, 
none opposed. Meeting is adjourned at 4:34pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Shanna Smith 
 
 


